
Sudbury Meadows 
534 North Road 

05-19 
 

SUDBURY BOARD OF APPEALS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION  

AUGUST 18, 2005 
 

 Mr. Gossels, Acting Clerk announced that the Public Hearing scheduled for August 18, 
2005 is canceled and has been rescheduled to August 30, 2005, 7:30PM in the Lower Town Hall. 


